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Question for written answer E-009641/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Jonathan Arnott (EFDD) 

Subject: Gibraltar customs checks 

On 30 July 2014 the Commission wrote to the Spanish government asking it to make the customs 
checks at the border with Gibraltar more selective, in line with the principle of the free movement of 
workers. What progress has been made in this respect? 

 


